
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/29 
 
Date : 7.7.2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Kindly go through the instructions given below: 
 
1. Kindly check if any of the kids has by mistake taken TANAY'S BOTTLE to 
home. I have already attached the picture of the bottle. Please inform the class 
teacher, if anyone has carried it home by mistake and bring it on Monday 
without fail. 
 
2. Please send all the belongings of your wards ( Books, notebooks, water 
bottles, Lunch boxes, and school bags )  labelled properly. 
 
3. If in case it's not labelled and lost by your ward then the school will not be 
accountable for that. 
 
4. As per the schedule, the kindergarten block will remain off on every 
Saturday. 
 
Regards 
Noida Public School 


